
Hello! 

This week in Class 1 we have… 

- Performed our Christmas play. 

- Created our fantastic Christmas cards. 

- Written our own instructions AND created a diary entry. 

- Found missing numbers in addition and subtraction number sentences.  

Next week we will be…  

- Completing some exciting English and maths Christmas booklets. 

- Making our own Christmas decorations.  

- Watching a Christmas film (in the hall with the whole school). 

- Singing lots of Christmas songs and getting very excited for CHRISTMAS! 

 

Homework                                                                                   This week’s homework is a little different, but lots of fun . We hope you enjoy completing the tasks! 

Spellings are in reading records as usual.                                                                               

Buster’s book club                                                                              This week in Class 1 we had 9 children who met the reading target, 8 children who exceeded the 

reading target and totalled 86 additional minutes of reading. Our STAR READER this week is RILEY COLLISON.  

Christmas Play                                                                         Thank you to all that came to watch the KS1 performance on Tuesday and Wednesday. We are so proud of 

all of our little Penguins and their super singing, actions and acting on stage- we hope you enjoyed the performance as much as we did! Penguins- YOU WERE FANTASTIC!  

Book Look                                                                               This terms book look is on Tuesday 19th December. The children have lots of new work in their books and 

can’t wait to show you how much progress they have made over the term.  

End of term clear out!                                                                         Next week we will be clearing trays and taking home lots of Christmas crafts and presents. As our 

penguins only have little hands, they won’t be able to carry everything! We also know some of them have small bags, so please send your child to school with a carrier bag on 

Monday/Tuesday next week! Thank you                                                                   

Miss Crayford 


